
 Please protect our rural communities and rural needs for leadership in the redistricting 
process. We are NOT the Portland Metro area and we need leadership that 
understands us, our needs and concerns. Bringing more of the city into the country 
would devastate our way of life. Please DO NOT REDISTRICT Columbia County into 
the METRO area  
Brian Guinther 
(503) 709-3519 
Clatskanie, Columbia Country  
 


